
 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
I hope that you had a great half term holiday and enjoyed the break with 
your families. Our lives are so busy and it is sometimes good to stop and  
relax, enjoying quality time with our loved ones.  
As always school is busy with events this half term, we are looking forward 
to our Easter Celebration as well as our journey through Lent.  
Thank you as always for your support it is very much appreciated, if there 
are any issues please do not hesitate to contact the school office in the first 
instance.  
Have a lovely weekend  

Best Wishes 

 
 

 

Principal 

                                                            2 or Y 

 
 

Newsletter No.22     

World Book Day 6th March  
World Book Day comes around so quickly but it really is one of our most  
favourite days of the year. The children can come dressed as their favourite 
book character, with prizes for the best dressed.  
 
Leading Parent Partnership Award  
We have been awarded the LPPA, Leading Parent Partnership Award for the 
next 3 years. The report is a wonderful reflection of our school community 
and the value that we place on working with parents.  
Mrs Collinson worked very hard to ensure that we met all of the criteria 
and that the voice of all stakeholders was heard. Thank you to the parents, 
governors, staff and pupils who met with the assessor, she was very                       
impressed. Well done to all involved and thank you to Mrs Collinson.  
 
‘Parents see their relationship with the school and its staff as a family. As a 
result they feel safe, listened to, they trust that issues will be resolved    
quickly and effectively, and this ultimately means their child is happy,                 
successful and flourishing’. 
 
‘The high aspirations and expectations that exude from the school; their 
community, policies, curriculum and culture is transferred to the families 
and community and is obvious in the pride every stakeholder has in the 
school’.  
 

WORLD BOOK DAY THURSDAY 6th MARCH  



The attendance above is the attendance for each 
year group for the previous week.  

We reward all children with 100% attendance  
during the term with a prize.  

There is also a class reward prize for the class 
with the highest attendance  

throughout the term.  

Diary Dates  Attendance 

    

  YR  Y1  

    

Y3  Y4  Y5 Y6 

 

94% 94% 95% 

93% 96% 98% 94% 

6th March World Book Day 

7th March Y4 Class Worship 9.00am 

14th March Y5 Class Worship 9.00am 

28th March Y1 Class Worship 9.00am 

7th April Whole School Photographs 

9th April Reception Easter Bonnet 
Parade 9.00am 

10th April  Easter Celebration 9.00am 

11th April School closes for Easter 
holiday 

28th April School re-opens– Summer 
Term 

5th May School closed– Bank Holiday 

12th May KS2 SATs Week 

23rd May School closes for half term 

9th June School re-opens 

18th July School closes for Summer 
Holidays 

Times Tables Rock  
Star/Numbots Star of 

the Week  

Spelling Shed                   
Star of the Week  

Miles Johnson  Taylor Hadley 

Top Times Tables Class  Top Spellings Class  

Year 4 Year 4 

Principal Awards 

YR Jobi Timmins 

Y1 Chimezie Nwankwo 

Y2 Kaidence Foster 

Y3 Brynley Brookes 

Y4 Ruby Walker 

Y5 Divine Karunwi 

Y6 Krystle Thompson 


